
The "What’s Excused and What’s Not" infographic was developed to clarify attendance

policies  for  families  and  students  in  Stafford  County  Public  Schools.  This  visually

engaging and easy-to-read graphic effectively breaks down excused versus unexcused

absences,  helping  to  reduce  confusion  and  improve  attendance  awareness.  Typically

distributed at the start of flu season, this resource aims to address attendance concerns

during  peak  illness  periods.  Widely  shared  across  social  media  and  school

communication  channels,  the  infographic  has  significantly  improved  community

understanding of attendance expectations.


